
 
 

October 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Employee of the Federal Government and Family, 

Space Age Credit Union understands that the recent government shutdown may be putting unanticipated 

financial strain on many American families.  We would like to take this opportunity to reconfirm our 

commitment to our members and potential members, who are currently employed by the federal government, 

and their families.  As your financial partner, we are here to assist you financially with weathering these difficult 

times. 

Space Age Credit Union employees are available to discuss your personal financial situation in confidence.  We 

are happy to review loans you have with us and modify them as needed in hopes of helping to relieve some 

financial burden. 

Until October 31, 2025, we are also offering term signature loans, up to $5,000, at a rate as low as 8.50%APR 

and no payments for the first 90 days.*  A term signature loan can provide your family with the extra peace of 

mind needed to ensure your bills will be paid or money will be available in the case of an emergency. 

At Space Age Credit Union, we recognize the importance of being your financial partner not only during the 

good times, but also when times get tough.  We are Space Age Credit Union – we are YOUR Credit Union.  If 

you would like to speak with a Space Age Representative about your personal financial situation, please call 

303.369.7666. 

Thank you for your continuous loyalty, and please let us know how we can be of assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John R. Uchida 
President 
 
 
*When financed with Space Age Credit Union. 90 days of no payment begins on loan origination date.  90 additional days will be added 
to the loan agreement.  Current signature loan promotional rate is as low as 8.50% APR. APR=Annual Percentage Rate. WAC=With 
Approved Credit.  Offer period is October 1, 2025 to October 31, 2025. 


